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As a retail trader I would like to see the current leverage ratio of 100:1 remain so that the little trader can at least have a chance of
earning a decent living from the Forex Market. Life can be tough enough financially and Forex to most of us retail traders is one way to
help us spend a little more time with our families by injecting a little extra income into our lives.

Regards, Stephen Harsh. cre81v~ond.net.au


